02/18/22 - Weekly Board Notes



Superintendent Hocker Chosen For The Leadership Coeur d'Alene:

We received notification from the Coeur d'Alene Chamber of Commerce that **Superintendent Hocker** has been chosen as a member of the Leadership Coeur d'Alene Class of 2022.

Leadership Coeur d'Alene has been held annually since the 1980s, uniting representatives from a variety of backgrounds to gain in-depth knowledge of our community and its leadership. The program facilitates a platform that enhances members' professional network, promotes the exchange of ideas, and inspires members to seek out new service opportunities in the community. **Dr. Hocker** will be representing our District at a themed one-day-long meeting per month such as "law enforcement day," "business day," "health and wellness day," and "education day" to name a few. He will also be responsible for helping organize events for the subsequent year's events.

Mike Nelson - Talkin' Testing Newsletter:

Our monthly assessment and system performance newsletter was sent to District staff this week, filled with presidential puns and helpful information about the coming summative testing window and ways to provide feedback on our general assessment practices. **Mike** also solicits feedback on redeveloped elementary report cards and lets staff know of our return to a PSAT schoolday in the fall. This month's infographic of the month also highlights the growth seen in elementary mathematics since the beginning of the year.

SEE ATTACHED- FEBRUARY TALKIN' TESTING DOCUMENT.

02/17/22 - Current Enrollment Numbers Reports:

SEE ATTACHED ELEMENTARY & SECONDARY ENROLLMENT REPORTS (2) DOCUMENTS.

Q &A Responses: (Cabinet responses to Trustee questions will be placed here and posted on the following Board Weekly Notes.)